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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
It is important to our modern democratic process that the people decide elections by a plurality of the 
voters. I strongly support National Popular Vote. The presidency is a powerful position. The president's 
policies have a profound impact on out lives. The election of the president should reflect the will of the 
people. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. John Hahn-Francini 
4617 NE Killingsworth St Unit 9 
Portland, OR 97218-1953 
(503) 288-8586 
 
 

 


